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HIGHLAND SPRING 

 
BLACKFORD RAIL FREIGHT FACILITY 

 

COMMUNITY PROGRESS UPDATE  

 

26/03/20 

 
Please find below a summary of our work recently undertaken at Blackford and a four-week 
look-ahead. 
 
Works Carried Out 
 

• We continued with bulk earthworks 

• We surfaced the new site entrance  

• We commenced drainage works 

• We have taken delivery of structural fill for the piling platform 

• We commenced piling works 

• We have monitored the vibration and noise levels during the piling operations 

• We carried out a general visual inspection of the premises closest to the site in advance 
of the piling works 

 
Four Week Look-ahead (27/03/20 – 26/04/20) 

 
Due to COVID-19 the site will be closed until further notice 

 
If the site reopens in this period, the following works would be carried out: 

 

• We will continue the bulk earthworks 

• We will continue the Compensatory Storage Area 

• We will continue piling works 

• We take delivery of structural fill 
 

 
If you have any questions or queries about our work in Blackford, please call or email Highland 

Spring Group on  01764 660637 or email  blackfordrail@highlandspringgroup.com 

 
All site operatives have been advised to direct queries to this phone number 

mailto:blackfordrail@highlandspringgroup.com
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PROGRESS PHOTOS 

 
 

 

Overview of Works 

 

 
 

Piling Platform 
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Piling Platform 

 

 
 

Piling Platform 
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Ground Stabilising 

 

 
 

Ground Stabilising 

 

 


